
 
M E M O R A N D U M 

 
To:  All Employees of OPTIONS NORTHWEST 
 
Cc:   UNIFOR 229 

 
From:  Tony DeAgazio, on behalf of the Pandemic Team 

 
Date:  May 25, 2021 (#18) 
 
Re:  COVID-19 update 
 
  Please place in the COVID-19 binders 

 

Good Morning! 

As you know, Ontario Premier Doug Ford opened various outdoor activities last Saturday. 

In light of this recent development, we will be revising our current outdoor visits restrictions as 

follows: 

• Effective today, Group Home backyard visits will be permitted 

• Visits may include up to four (4) visitors 

• Outdoor visitors will be screened prior to entering backyard 

• Outdoor visitors must always wear a surgical/procedure mask and eye protection 

• Outdoor visitors must maintain physical distancing 

• Visits will be scheduled in advance 

• Visits will be supervised 

• Visits will be no more than 60 minutes long 

• Other Group Home individuals will be encouraged not to enter the backyard to allow 

their roommate uninterrupted time with their visitors 

As always, please do not hesitate to reach out to your supervisor or any member of the 

Pandemic Team if you require support or have questions. 

Stay well, stay safe! 

Tony DeAgazio 

 

 


